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• Chess club will be running after the eating portion of lunch in the library. You are also welcome to 

come and read a book during this time.  
• A huge congratulations to all cross country runners for coming out and having a great run in the rain 

yesterday. There were several personal best results and even a first place finish for Garrett in grade 
6. Congratulations!! Our next practice will be Tuesday at lunch. The list for the grade 6/7 boys comp. 
basketball team will be posted in the gathering space today after lunch. 

• Boys interested in playing rec. basketball this year will be having a meeting next week. Stay tuned for 
details.  

• All girls interested in playing basketball at either the rec. or comp. levels will have a meeting in the 
gym at lunch next Tuesday (first day back from the long weekend). 

• Grade 7/8 soccer players will have practice next week. We will have it at lunch again and will confirm 
the day on the announcements Tuesday morning.  

• Please note that when you have a choice of activities at recess or lunch, like chess club, you must 
decide at the beginning of the break which activity you will do and stay there.  If you decide to go 
outside you need to stay outside.  Students cannot be going in and out and changing their minds.   

• Remember there is no school on Monday.  Have a great weekend!  
 

 


